
 

14 November 2023 
 

 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 

We are thrilled to be hosting our first ever Sports Awards Evening on Wednesday 29 
November. The venue has been booked, the students have been invited and the nominations are 
NOW IN! 
 
Please scan the QR code below and vote for your Sports Personality of the Year, Young Sports 
Personality of the Year, Team of the Year and Coach of the Year. 

 
All our nominees are excited to find out who wins on the night so we really do value you taking 
the time to vote. 
 

Best wishes 
The PE Department 
 

 


